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From the Editors 
 
This issue of JPNA is comprised of articles which address issues that cut across the public, 
private, and nonprofit sectors. First, Alicia Shatteman and Ben Bingle examine the differences in 
public funds and private donations in the revenue mix for local libraries. Second, Michael Ford 
applies the public policy windows framework to the case of school voucher programs in 
Milwaukee. The final two manuscripts each focus on nonprofit collaboration in after school 
programs: Hee Soun Jang and colleagues examine diversity in the formalization and governance 
of organizational partnerships in Communities in Schools programs, and Natalie Webb and 
colleagues present a case study of a community inclusion program for children with autism 
spectrum disorders. 
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Call for Papers: 2016 Midwest Public Affairs 
Conference 
 

Integrating Public Policy Analysis and Management Research 
 

Hosted by the John Glenn College of Public Affairs 
The Ohio State University 

Columbus, OH 
June 2-4, 2016 

 
To perform efficiently and effectively, governments at all levels are being asked to collaborate 
closely across agencies, other levels of government, and with the business and nonprofit sectors.  
Given this, it is important that research analyzing public policy also integrates the managerial 
challenges inherent with the policy process.  MPAC 2016 will explore how public policy analysis 
can be better integrated with management research.  Can such an integrated investigation better 
help our understanding of government collaboration? 
 
We encourage proposals that contemplate these questions, but need not address the conference 
theme. Opportunities include paper presentations, roundtables, workshops and panels; and we 
encourage participation from academics, practitioners and students. Our reviewers will accept 
proposals that entail research in progress, though they should have enough content to facilitate 
participant discussion. Relevant papers may be asked to submit to a symposium by the 
conference’s affiliated publication, Journal of Public and Nonprofit Affairs. More details on this 
and other opportunities will be available from the organization’s website, midwestpac.com 


